
 
NRB NEWS – APRIL 2025 

 
 
WHO IS JAY SUPER? 
 
Get a closer look at your new Mayor. Erica Riggins, of Bay News 9, visited 
April 3rd for a chat with Jay which aired that evening. In case you missed it, 
Bay News 9 will be providing us with a link to the video which will be 
available at https://townofnorthredingtonbeach.com/ as soon as it is 
received. 
 
 
STORM DAMAGE REPAIRS 
 
Quotes have been received for the needed repairs to our Beach Park (soon 
to be Bill Queen Park), the beach access and replacement of the fence at 
Town Hall. The repairs will be completed as soon as the contractors can fit 
it in their schedules.  
 
 
SAFEBUILT LETTERS 
 
Earlier this month, Safebuilt sent letters to addresses that had not filed for 
permits. As we have many homes that have not requested permits, 
Safebuilt has asked the property owners to get in contact with them 
regarding the status of their property to narrow down which properties have 
been abandoned without any storm damage repair having occurred. These 
properties have the potential of becoming a health and safety hazard if no 
mold mitigation has occurred.  
 
If you received a letter, please contact Safebuilt at 727-202-6825 or at 
redington@safebuilt.com.  
 
 
FLAGS 
 
We are happy that our beautiful American flags are flying high again 
throughout town. After an issue with getting parts for the pulley system, the 
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repairs were completed and the Red, White and Blue is waving once more.  
 
If you see any issues with a flag such as it being torn, the light being out or 
it is tangled, please contact us at town hall.   
 
 
LIBRARY RIBBON CUTTING 
 
The Gulf Beaches Library, in conjunction with the Tampa Bay Beaches 
Chamber of Commerce, will be celebrating their official reopening with a 
ribbon cutting ceremony on Tuesday, April 29th at 5:00 pm. Mark your 
calendars to join the celebration. 
 
eBIKES AND GOLF CARTS 
 
We have had several people call us about near misses between cars and 
kids on eBikes or driving golf carts. Multiple reports of youngsters darting 
into the roadway in front of moving vehicles have been reported. Please 
help keep everyone safe by ensuring your kids observe traffic signs and 
check both ways for traffic when out and about.  
 
As a reminder, only street legal golf carts are allowed in our town and must 
have a licensed driver. Carts are not allowed on the pedestrian beach 
accesses.  
 
 
BULK TRASH PICK UP 
 
Don’t forget to put your items out this Saturday, the 12th for our quarterly 
bulk pick up! 
 
For more information on the bulk pickup, please visit 
https://www.wasteprousa.com/northredingtonbeach/#bulk-appliances 
 
 

 
Board of Commission meetings are on the second Thursday of each month 
at 6:00 pm and workshops are scheduled as needed. Please keep an eye 

on our webpage for agendas at 
https://townofnorthredingtonbeach.com/government/agendas-minutes/ 
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Always feel free to call or stop by and visit. The Commission and Staff are 

happy to answer questions anytime. 
 
 

All updates available on townofnrb.com 


